
TOWN OF VALDESE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The public shall hereby take notice that on Monday, February 3, 2025 at 6:00 pm, the Town of Valdese 
Council will hold a public hearing at Valdese Town Hall located at 102 Massel Ave SW.  
 
At the public hearing, the Council will consider a Rezoning for a childcare facility at 401 Morgan St SE.  
 
All residents of the Town of Valdese are invited to attend the meeting and present their comments. For 
additional information, please contact Town of Valdese Planning (828)879-2124 or 
planning@valdesenc.gov. 
 
Published:  January 23, 2025 & January 30, 2025 
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